
        

 

 

Board members 

Lauren LoCasico, President      Kris Haselton, Treasurer  

Amie von Knorring, Vice President     Sarah Barnett, Secretary  

 

Introductions 
 

Review of  April Meeting Minutes 

Motion to approve - Kris Haselton 

Seconded - Lauren LoCasico 

 

Superintendent Address - Ken Weaver 

Quick introductions of the Board and Mr. Weaver  

 

Recap of Past Events  

- Staff Appreciation Week - May 2-6  

- Thank you to all of the families and businesses who donated to make our amazing 

teachers and staff feel the Wildcat love!  

- First round of 8th grade t-shirt orders will be coming to the school the week of May 16 and 

delivered to Advisory classes. Students may continue to order until June 1st for delivery to 

school. Orders will be accepted beyond that, but will incur shipping charges. 

 

Upcoming Events  

- May 20 - 8th Grade Farewell Party  7-9pm  

- The students received personalized invitations in advisory on 5/12. Thank you Kendra 

Verran for your hard work on those beautiful “Passports”!  

- May 23- 24 - 8th Grade visits to Oxford High School (Blue Team on 23rd/ Gold Team on 24th) 

- May 25-27 - “Sweets for Special People” Sale will be held at lunch  

- June 1 - 7th Grade Awards Night 6:30pm - 7:30pm  

- June 2 - 7th Grade trip to Oakland Yard  

- June 3 - 8th Grade trip to Cedar Point  

- June 6 - Yearbook party after school until 3:30 for all grade levels. Students with yearbooks 

are welcome to attend to sign each other's yearbooks while enjoying a small snack.  

- June 6 - 6th Grade Awards Night 6:30pm - 7:30pm 

- June 8 -  8th Grade Awards Night 6:30pm - 7:30pm 

- June 9 - 6th Grade trip to The Legacy Center  

 

 

 

Treasurer’s Report 

Kris Haselton  

Motion to approve - Sarah Barnett 

Seconded - Lauren LoCasico  

 

Principal’s Report - Dacia Beazley 

Oxford Middle School PTO 

Meeting Minutes 
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- Students are enjoying the new Courtyard picnic tables! Umbrellas will be purchased next 

week to provide some comfortable shade while they relax and eat lunch outdoors. 

- New bike racks and trash cans have also been installed.  

- 2022-2023 School calendars have been published.  

- November 30 will now be a district wide Wildcat Remembrance Day. It will be observed as 

a day of service for students and staff and will be a no school day . Currently in the 

beginning stages of planning for service opportunities. Please feel free to communicate 

suggestions you may have.  

- Early release days have been added to the calendar in October  

- Returning to marking periods for 2022-2023 school year  

- School Resource Officer will be returning for next year  

- Summer school opportunities will be published soon. Both seated and online enrichment 

courses will be offered.  

 

New Business 

PTO Board Elections: 

- Lauren LoCasio - Returning as President  

- Amie von Knorring - Returning as Vice President 

- Christin Welch - Newly Elected Treasurer  

- TBD - Secretary 

 

Next Meeting - August 2022  

Meeting adjourned at 9:00pm 

Minutes compiled by Sarah Barnett, OMS PTO Secretary 

 
 


